
THREE BEARS WATER SUPPLY 
P.O. Box 136 

Adirondack, NY 12808 
 
 
December 6, 2018  
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission  
NYS Public Service Commission  
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, NY 12223-1350  
 
RE: CASE 18-W-0600 – Initial Tariff Schedule - Postponement 
  
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
  
The enclosed Supplement No. 1 to P.S.C. No. 1 – Water, effective 
January 5, 2019 is transmitted electronically for filing in 
compliance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission of the State of New York. 
  
Three Bears Water Supply requests a postponement of the tariff 
amendments in the above-referenced proceeding from February 1, 
2019 to May 1, 2019.  Waiver of newspaper publication is 
requested for the supplement.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
 
Joyce Bolas, on behalf of Three Bears Water Supply 

Received: 12/06/2018


